

OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF PERRY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS MARION COUNTY, INDIANA

July 18, 2022

The Board of Education of Perry Township Schools, Marion County, Indiana held a Public Work Session on Monday, July 18, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. starting at the Perry Township Academic Center, 2115 E. Southport Road, Indianapolis, IN 46227.

Board of Education members:

Lee Shively, President	Present
Emily Hartman, Vice President	Present
Scott Heller, Board Secretary	Present
Kenneth Mertz, Board Member	Present
Steve Johnson, Board Member	Present
Hannah Dale, Board Member	Present
James H. Hernandez, Board Member	Present

Administrative staff:

Mr. Patrick Mapes, Superintendent	Present
Mr. Chis Sampson, Associate Superintendent of Operations	Present
Mrs. Jane Pollard, Assistant Superintendent of Career Preparation, 6-12	Present
Mrs. Vicki Carpenter, Assistant Superintendent of Foundation Learning,	PreK-5 Present
Mr. Kent Hatcher, Chief Financial Officer	Absent
Mr. Matthew Willey, Chief Technology Officer	Present
Mrs. Sharon Baker, Director of Human Resources	Absent
Mrs. Erin Coleman, Director of Food Services	Present
Mr. Kirby Schott, Director of Facilities and Grounds	Present
Mr. Patrick Murphy, Director of Transportation	Present

OPENING OF THE PUBLIC WORK SESSION

Mr. Shively called the Public Work Session to order at 5:30 p.m.



Board members and administrators traveled throughout the district receiving updates on current construction projects. They visited the Academic Center, Mary Bryan Elementary, Perry High School and Perry Middle School.

ADJOURMENT

Mr. Shively sounded the gavel to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m.

LEE SHIVELY, PRESIDENT

EMILY HARTMAN, VICE PRESIDENT

SCOTT HELLER, SECRETARY

Absent, August 8, 2022

KENNETH J MERTZ, BOARD MEMBER

HANNAH DALE BOARD MEMBER

STEVE JOHNSON, BOARD MEMBER

Arrived after meeting started.

JAMES HERNANDEZ, BOARD MEMBER